
 

 

 
 

 
PR No.44/2020 

 

Regulatory measures to continue 

On review of the COVID-19 pandemic related situation, it has been decided that the 

regulatory measures introduced vide SEBI Press Release dated March 20, 20201, shall 

continue to be in force till September 24, 2020. 

The stock exchanges and clearing corporations will be issuing necessary instructions 

to the market participants in this regard.  

 

Mumbai 

August 26, 2020 

                                                 
1 SEBI Press Release dated March 20, 2020 is available at -
https://www.sebi.gov.in/sebi_data/attachdocs/mar-2020/1584706501261.pdf 
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